## GOLF COURSE COMMITTEE MEETING

The February 18, 1974 Meeting of the Golf Course Committee was held at the Town Hall.

The following bills were approved for payment on Motion duly made and seconded:

Halstead	\$130.20
Stamford Insulation	360.00
Ridgefield Supply	409.55
Ridgefield Supply	203.86
National Auto Parts	26.16
United Rentalls	90.00
Harry Harris	14.89
Petty Cash	28.56

Members discussed the upcoming Town Meeting of February 26 at which additional monies amounting to \$50,000 will be requested for construction of a cart-club house, etc., now that basic construction of the course itself has been completed.

Also discussed was the proposed meeting with the Selectmen on March 2.

The next regular Meeting will be on March 11.